Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



7th November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

At Roding Valley High School, as you know, we are always looking for opportunities to provide our students with enrichment activities that go beyond the normal timetabled lessons and extra-curricular activities. On Wednesday 13th November 2019 we are collapsing the Year 9 timetable to enable them to take part in a number of workshops about Crime Prevention and Personal Safety. The programme is called "Prison! Me? No way!"

There will be a number of different inputs from various agencies – The Police, The Fire Service and The Prison Service amongst others. This is an excellent course not only in terms of dissuading young people from being involved in crime, but also to keep themselves safe in the community and in the home. This course is also going to be very worthwhile for any students considering a career in law, the police or the fire service.

The course providers aim to make the workshops fun and interactive, but I'm sure you will appreciate that some of the course content is quite powerful and may be quite emotional for some students. There will always be a member of our school staff (their form tutor in most cases), in the workshops with the students.

If for any reason you do not want your son/daughter to take part in the workshops with the rest of their year group, then please contact me in school as soon as possible so I can try and make alternative arrangements for their education on that day.

Yours faithfully

Mrs M Cain Head of SMSC/RE Ms S Dyer Assistant Headteacher



















